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GOLD HILL, Ore — The Jackson Couty Sherriff’s Office is seeking information regarding a
daytime residential burglary in the Gold Hill area.

On January 9, a home was burglarized in the 4000 block of Rogue River Hwy. The crime
occurred during daylight hours, between 10:30 am and 3:00 pm. The residents had left for a few
hours and came home to find their front door kicked in.

Money, elecrtonics, jewelry, and multiple firearms were among the items stolen.

A witness in the area saw two vehicles at the residence during the time of the crime. A two-tone
blue 1996 Chevrolet or GMC pickup was seen. The second vehicle wasa black Nissan 300 SX or
something similar.

If you have any information on the identity of this subject, please call, or TEXT, Crime Stoppers
of Southern Oregon at 1-800-850-0580 and refer to case number KMED 020619.

Depending on the case and the information given, Crime Stoppers will pay a reward up to
$1,000 for information that leads to the arrest and filing of charges. Callers can remain
anonymous. The reward is sponsored by Rogue Credit Union.



